
IRENE NEWS 
1 June 2020 

No 21 - 2020 

 
 
 
WORLD MILK DAY FESTIVITIES 
 
Well done and thank you to all the members who took up the World Milk Day Run/Walk 
Challenge over the weekend. I hope you had a lot of fun in the process. 
 
The final results and winners of the lucky draws will be announced in next week’s newsletter. 
Please send in more photos in the meantime. Your photo may win you one of the hampers. 
 
See the photo corner for the photos already received. 
 
PERSONALIA 

Congratulations to the following members who celebrate their birthdays during the week: 

Keith Reynolds 02 Jun 

Wynand Breytenbach 05 Jun 

Graeme Rennie 05 Jun 

Heinrich Bezuidenhout 06 Jun 

Quintin Walker 06 Jun 

Sonja Du Toit 07 Jun 

Greg Ferreira 07 Jun 

 
 
THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 

Wherever you go, no matter what the weather, always bring your own sunshine. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

PHOTO CORNER  

 

Megan Brown enjoying one more 



 

Johan Nel 



 

André Nortje 

 

Rosemary Brink 



 

Joan van Wyngaard and Johan Engelbrecht 

 

Evidence that Thea van Helden did the distance 



 

Yolande Cowley 



 

Keith Reynolds and his daughter Carol-Ann 

 

 

 



 

Con Purchase showing his support 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Kathleen Faling 

 

 

Colin Wellbeloved with Shelley (walk), Thomas age 5 cycle, Harry age 11 both cycled 



 

Carla Hartmann 

 

 

 

 

 

Fanna Njomo 

 

 



 

Magda Wilcox and Uida Enslin started training again 


